
OFFICIAL
BOROUGH OF FRANKLIN

PARK
NOTICE

TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
Borough  Council  of  the
Borough  of  Franklin  Park,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania,  at  a  regular
meeting to be held October
16,  2024,  at  8:00  p.m.
prevailing  local  time,  at  the
Franklin  Park  Municipal
Building, 2344 West Ingomar
Road,  intends  to  consider
Subdivision  Application
SS-24-10-02,  submitted  by
BOLJCS  Holdings  for  the
subdivision of one lot into two
lots  located  at  Parcel
ID#1069-M-299 on Pine Creek
Road  in  the  R-2  zoning
district.   The  application  may
be  examined  during  regular
business hours in the office of
the Building Inspector/Zoning
Officer.  If  you  are  a  person
with  a  disability  and require
special  accommodations  to
effectively  participate  in  the
meeting, please contact Rege
Ebner,  Borough  Manager,  at
rebner@franklinparkboroug
h.us or 412-364-4115.
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